
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we move into the second week of schools being closed teachers 

will be sharing distance learning tasks for your children to 

undertake through Seesaw.  Seesaw allows children to share their 

learning with their teacher and receive feedback and guidance 

regarding next steps. 

 

This is a new way of working for all of us and we ask families to be 

mindful that staff may have their own personal circumstances to 

accommodate during this uncertain time or become ill or are working 

on the frontline in the hubs teaching children whose parents are 

category 1 service providers.  Please be reassured that where 

possible staff will be online at various times throughout the week 

(Monday to Friday) to answer any home learning questions and provide 

learners with feedback regarding their work. 

 

#kindnessmidlothian 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


